
SGQG Guild Meeting:  May 10, 2022 

Call to order:  10:03 a.m. 

Attendance and guests:  49 members and 4 guests 

Approval of April minutes motioned and seconded.  

Penni Dominici asked for volunteer chairs for the County Fair table.  Sign up sheets are put out.  Country store 
donations now being accepted.   

Independent Hall Quilters from Arnold CA brought their opportunity quilt and sold tickets. 

LaDonna Freeman Lecture 

Board Reports: 

President:   

Remember to not park on the side of the church building.   

Pick up your opportunity quilt tickets. 

 Mail:  PO Box payment 

Vice President:   

Anyone interested in doing a trunk show.  Let Penni know.   

UFO workshop starts after guild meeting.   

Pat Bjerke’s dragonfly workshop is tomorrow. 

In August Sue Green to teach how to achieve ¼ inch seam after guild meeting. 

Treasurer:   
 

 
 

Secretary:  Nothing 

Old Business:   

Guild to provide hotdogs and buns for anniversary party.  Members to bring side dishes.  Sandy Wagner to spoke 
about starting the SGQG 40 years ago.  Sandy Wagner suggested she write something up for the newsletter.   

New Business:    

Sandy Honnold to take over chemo cap committee.  Sandy has contacted STARS about receiving caps and they do 
not have a need right now.   

Committee Reports:    

Janis Beach has ordered batting from a new vendor.  She and Kathy will not be at the June guild meeting and asked 
if someone can mind the community quilt table.  Cherida Gruenfeldt has volunteered.   

Pat Bjerke will give a raffle ticket to anyone who brings back a finished quilt square.   

Adjourn:  12:08 p.m. 




